Shannon Brown

19915 Wildflower Drive
Frankfort, IL 60423
708-516-1263
Sbrownm.ed@gmail.com

Board of Education

Harvey Schools District 152
16001 South Lincoln Avenue
Harvey, IL 60426

April 14,2014
Dear Harvey School District 152 Board of Education,

Bryant is an outstanding school with wonderful students, supportive parents and a dedicated
staff. I’'m proud to have served as part of this community for the past two years and have enjoyed
contributing to its educational excellence. Therefore, it is with a heavy heart that I inform you I
am resigning as Principal and will be leaving Bryant at the conclusion of my 2013-2014
contractual agreement.

I have the deepest affection for the staff of Bryant Elementary School and love spending each
day with our students. Being part of this district's Leadership Team has been a privilege and an
opportunity for my personal and professional growth. However, after much thought and I have
decided to pursue my career elsewhere.

I have certainly enjoyed the time I have spent at Bryant. The people with whom I directly work
have been wonderful and we have had the opportunity to develop new programs and to refine
those that were already in place. Extended learning opportunities, grants, collaboration and after
school activities have grown to become an integral part of what makes up the school and I am
proud to have been part of its evolution. I wish to thank you for the opportunity to serve the
children of Harvey School District 152. More importantly, I will miss working with each and
every child that I have grown to know and love over the past 2 years.

Sincerely,
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Shannon Brown



